Westborough BPAC
Meeting Minutes
April 7, 2015

Attendance: Glenn McLeod, Nancy Siegel, Ellen Gugel, Howard
Drake, Bruce Tretter, Ed Beauchemin

Mar. 10 meeting minutes approved.

BWALT: Bruce reported on BWALT easement progress
meeting that he attended with Don with town officials last
week.

Mission in Motion: Nancy reported on Landry’s bike training
at the Boroughs YMCA on March 28t held during the Y’s
Mission in Motion event. 15-18 people attended to take part in
10-Minute Tune Up and How to Fix a Flat Tire training. One of
the participating attendees was an intern at WTV who shot
video of the 10-Minute Tune Up. We'll find out if we can get a
link to the video to put on our site.

Howard manned a table at the Y during the above-mentioned
event. Most people who stopped by were interested in
pedestrian activity.

Spring Festival - We'll plan to have our BPAC table at the
same spot on the Westborough Common as last year where we
will provide free children’s bike helmets from Breakstone,
White, and Gluck. Galen Mook from Landry’s has offered to run
the children’s bike training course in the Waterman Design
parking lot. Nancy to contact boy scouts about volunteers to
help with the bike rodeo.



Bruce to contact Chris Hughes about help to man our table
during the festival.

Website: Bruce to ask Mark Stockman about what it would
take to create a more dynamic and informative website.

Walk or Bike to School Day - Nancy spoke with Sarah Doulet,
Fales School Parent Group President, about bike or walk to
school day. Sounds like walk to school day focused on one
school in October makes most sense. The committee proposed
that the idea should be championed by an individual school.

Bike & Pedestrian Plan - Those who've volunteered to write
sections of the plan should have those sections drafted by our

May meeting.

Next meeting will be May 12th at 7 PM.



